TGP: Information Disclosure on signing the contracts to audit the Financial Statement 2023
On November 21, 2023, Truong Phu JSC announced Official Dispatch No. 1121/CV-TGP/23 on signing the contracts to audit the Financial Statements 2023 as follows: 
On November 20, 2023, Truong Phu JSC signed an audit contract No. 371/HDKT/TC/2023/AASCS with Southern Auditing & Accounting Financial Consulting Services Company Limited (AASCS) on the provision of Financial Statements audit services for fiscal year 2023.
